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Dear Chairman MacFarlane, 
 
Please require vents on the Pilgrim type reactors. We all remember Three Mile, Chernoble and 
Fukushima where no one thought an accident would happen but they did. There will be another 
nuclear accident and it's just a matter of when and where. Please don't have happen that on 
your watch.  
 
Representative Paul Tonko said it best at the House Energy & Commerce subcommittee hearing 
yesterday. “To the public, there is no such thing as a small nuclear accident.” 
 
Sincerely 
 
Edward T. Russell 
725 Long Pond Road 
Plymouth, MA 02360 
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